
This has been another term that has flown by! As always, the children have 

continued to work extremely hard!  

We started the term off with our trip to the 

Horniman Museum. The children thoroughly enjoyed 

learning about plants and habitats in our workshop 

and continued to work diligently throughout the 

term.  The children learnt about polar bears from 

our class text ‘Leaf’ and were able to write 

information texts, speeches and debated with enthusiasm.   

We learnt a great deal from our session exploring Icons. The 

children were very interested in them and their religious 

connection.  This term we celebrated Empathy Day and 

Windrush Day amongst others and made links to our RHE 

curriculum about how we can think about and work well with 

others for a happy class and community. This year, the 

children took part in their first Sports Week and were 

absolutely fabulous in the planned events. 

During the term the children have had many 

opportunities to learn practically across the 

curriculum.  The children especially loved cooking.  

The biscuits looked and smelled delicious! Thank you 

to parents for their continued support with these 

activities.  

We have ended the term as we began, with trips to the 

library, BYMT Infant song Festival and the London 

Transport Museum. It has been lovely to be able to 

extend the curriculum beyond the classroom. 

 

  

All that is left to say is have a wonderful summer!  

It has been a pleasure to teach the children in 

Year 2. 



Mrs Le Cuirot 


